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As our country continues to grow, so will our energy demand.
It is crucial that we support projects like Chipmunk Solar
because it will allow Pickaway County to be a leader of an “all
above approach” in ensuring we can meet our energy
demands. Solar energy is clean and beneficial for every
resident of the county. A simple google search will show you
that countless counties, cities, and states have had a huge
benefit from having solar farms. I urge anyone who reads this
to please consider empowering landowners who are going to
help with our energy demand by supporting Chipmunk Solar.
21-0960-EL-BGN

 

 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

5/23/2022 11:00:23 AM

in

Case No(s). 21-0960-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Steve Younger, via website, electronically filed by
Docketing Staff on behalf of Docketing


	

